
August 9, 2015 AWSC  

 

Thank you dear companions on this spiritual journey I hope your summer 

is full of blessings. I am thrilled that soon I can continue learning 

from your experience and wisdom to apply these parts of our program.  

 

Today I am very grateful for the pain and despair that did get me here 

and has allowed me to accept my powerlessness to change others. My good 

intentions are not enough. The loss of loved ones in recovery may be a 

sweet blessing but I am reminded that I have to live only one day at a 

time and sometimes moment by moment. Today this my way of thinking and 

living in all aspects of my life.  

 

Spanish-speaking groups continue in this Area sharing the 12 steps,  

keeping new members informed, and for those who have not learned the 

language so well, get to know of activities in their areas. 

 

Free Spanish language literature is available. There are anniversaries 

of groups where people attending recovery in Alanon videos was also 

agreed to buy PSA’S FOR TIME IN TV  

 

Al-Anon PSA’s are heard in the radio message on Q1300 AM Super 

Saturdays in Tampa. 

 

We are being ask to translate during the Convention in September. 

Communication is difficult but I'm confident that with your love and 

patience this too shall pass. 

 

And the group One Day At a Time will be celebrating its anniversary on 

August 29 at 8:00 pm in Tampa. 

 

Thank you very much for your support and service. 

 

With gratitude and love, 

 

Leticia 

 

 


